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Friday 17th May 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Parent or Carer,  
 
Year 6 are planning to make tie-dye t-shirts next half term as part of our Design 
Technology learning.   
 
To reduce the costs for this project, we were hoping that each child could bring 
in a cheap plain white t- shirt that they could use for the tie dye.  There will be 
opportunities to wear the t- shirt in school for end of year activities and then 
they will be able to bring them home. If possible, we would like the t-shirts by 
Monday 17th June.   
 
Please write your child’s name on the label to make sure everyone gets their 
own t- shirt. 
 
We really appreciate your support with this.   
 
If there are any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.   
 
Many thanks 
 
Miss L Haley  

Class Teacher   
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